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NEW TRASH SERVICE 
BEGINNING MAY 1, 2021  

 

Heritage Square HOA will be changing trash collection companies, effective May 1, 2021. 

The new company will be Patriot Disposal. New recycle bins will be delivered to the front of 

each home on the morning of April 30th, 2021. Please mark your container with your house 

number for easy retrieval. If you do not want a recycle container, please let Management 

know by April 26. 

 

Trash will be collected on Tuesdays and Fridays. Recycling will be collected on 

Wednesdays. Please put trash out on Monday evening or Thursday evening AFTER 6 pm or 

on the morning of a pickup prior to 7:00am. The same process is expected for recycling 

pickup. Recycling must be clean and not in any plastic bags. Patriot Disposal will begin 

trash pickup on Tuesday, May 4, 2021. 

 

Yard Waste collection is on Friday. Fairfax County customers must use brown paper bags 

or a personal container for yard waste collection. Plastic bags are not permitted. Containers 

not to exceed 50 pounds each. Tree trimmings mush be bundled. See website for all details 

before placing yard waste out for pick up at www.patriotdisposalservices.com 

 

Reminders for trash service: 

 

-Trash should be placed in trash cans with lids or heavy-duty black or green trash 

bags. Thinner white kitchen bags don’t always hold up. Light-weight plastic bags, white 

kitchen bags, grocery bags, etc., are not acceptable.  

 

-All trash, recycling containers, heavy duty trash bags, and/or bulk trash should not be placed 

out before 6 pm the evening before the pick-up day.  

 

-All trash and recycling containers must be retrieved immediately following the trash 

collection.  Trash containers must be stored inside your backyard/fence.   

   

-If a special pick-up is required for large items (i.e., appliances, old carpet, debris from 

repairs, etc.), please call Patriot Disposal, 703-257-7100 or visit the website at 

www.patriotdisposalservices.com to make arrangements. Large items should ONLY be put 

out in front of your home, the night before the scheduled special pick-up. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation as we strive to maintain the aesthetics of our neighborhood 

and transition to a new trash company. If you have any questions, please contact the 

Association Manager, Jody Lee, 703-778-4480 or via email at Jlee@rosewoodmcs.com  
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